Council Quotes - cont'd from page 2

would hold an executive meeting in Thunder Bay on

May 26th.

The Police Report noted several fines levied for convictions and licenses suspended, as well as suspended sentences. Three vacant houses were checked, two fatal accidents on the CPR investigated, two car accidents investigated, one case of hit and run driver at the Legion Hall is still under investigation. Two men selling watches without a license were asked to leave town.

GOLF NEWS

You will be interested to know that our course is now rated at 72.

The course, as you may have noticed, has been renumbered. The signs for yardage etc. are being made and will soon be installed.

It will be appreciated if you do not pull your carts across the tees, especially No. 1 and 6.

There is a new schedule for figuring your handicap Please check when working out your handicap.

The installation of the water line to greens 1, 2,

3 and 4 has been postponed for lack of funds.

Don't forget to put your name on the list, club house bulletin board, for the Strathcona outing June 3rd. We hope to travel by bus. Sign up for a great day of gold and fun.

Saturday, May 27th, was the last day for playing on last years membership. Make sure you have an up to date membership card or a green fee card on your person in case you are questioned by one of the executive.

As of May 24th there were fifty-seven paid up members.

Please use the containers at each tee for your gum, chocolate bar wrappers, etc., instead of the fairway. In this way we will have a nice clean course and that spot of white? will be your ball instead of a piece of paper. Let's take a pride in our course.

A list of the local tournaments is now posted on

the bulletin board.

Twilights will start May 31st.

Match play tournament will commence June 19th.

Do you know the answer to the following:

INTERFERENCE

Interference by an immovable obstruction occurs continued page 5

DRIVIEWAN PANING

WE ARE ABOUT TO BRING OUR EQUIPMENT INTO TERRACE

BAY AND SCHREIBER.

ANYONE WISHING TO HAVE THEIR DRIVEWAY PAVED SHOULD

CONTACT THE TERRACE BAY NEWS OFFICE IMMEDIATELY.

- A.J. Posipano, Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario.